
Hi	boys	and	girls	–	I	hope	all	is	well!	
	
2nd	graders,	it	was	great	seeing	you	this	week!		I	had	a	lot	of	fun,	and	I	hope	you	did	
too.	
	
Please	let	your	parents	know	there	will	be	a	PTO	meeting	on	January	26th	at	6:30	on	
Zoom.			
	
There	is	no	school	on	Monday	because	of	Martin	Luther	King	Day.		Martin	Luther	
King	was	a	great	man	who	helped	to	make	the	world	a	better	place.	
	
Have	a	nice	long	weekend	boys	and	girls!	
	
	
	
	


